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Comments: The biggest issue I have with the proposed regulation is it is a solution searching for a problem!!! We

are not destroying nature with climbing anchors and bolts, climbers know how to safely install and maintain

climbing anchors, lets not create new rules for the sake of it! And certainly if a National Forest area needs new

regulation for specific reason, allow that region to govern itself, we do not need top down rules from the Federal

Government for climbing, it is anti-American (in my opinion)

 

Thank you, 

Matt Mayo 


